Headteacher: Mr Toby Bull

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours faithfully

I am pleased to announce the start of this year's 'Film Club' for year 5/6 children. This club will give children the opportunity to watch and review a range of film styles and genres, from popular movies to foreign titles, black and white films and even silent movies.

The films shown will include those with a U, PG and E certificate but to keep you informed, there will be posters around the school stating the upcoming screening. If you have any concerns about a particular film, please don't hesitate to contact me.

If your child wishes to be considered for this club, please sign and complete the attached consent form and return it to the office by Wednesday 20th September. We aim to hold the first film club after school on Friday 29th September, finishing at 4:30pm.

Mr S Tidbury
Film Club
Child's name Year group
How will your child leave the club?
My child will: Be collected. Make their own way home.
I give consent for my child to watch movies up to and including a PG rating.
Signed
Printed name and relationship to child

Bishop William Ward C of E (VA) Primary School Coach Road, Great Horkesley, Colchester, Essex, CO6 4AT telephone: 01206 271336 email: admin@bishopwilliamward.essex.sch.uk